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Matters relative to downtown cruise-ins

SUMMARY: A request has been received from the Crossville Cruisers to have a monthly cruise-in on
the fourth Saturday during the months of June through October. Due to the pending downtown
improvement project, the City Clerk has been discouraging the scheduling of any events. Plateau
Pregnancy Center had requested to hold one in August, but may have scheduled at another location
based on the request of the City Clerk.

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Consider request.
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